
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Tama County Board of Supervisors on April 22nd, 29th and May 
6th 2024 at 9:45 am at 104 West State Street, Toledo, IA will hold public hearings on 
Ordinance #V.14 Public Meeting Procedural Rules Ordinance.  A copy of the ordinance is 
available for public inspection at the Tama County Auditor’s Office.  The public is invited to 
submit oral and/or written comments on the ordinance.   
 
Laura Kopsa 
Tama County Auditor 
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